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North Smithfield to Idaho

UDOT to Resurface US-91 from North Smithfield to Idaho

As early as June 20, 2022, the Utah Department of Transportation  (UDOT) will begin a project to
resurface US-91 from North Smithfield to the Idaho border. Crews will place a new roadway surface,

called a chip seal, along the entire corridor to improve the driving experience and extend the life of the
pavement. Motorists should anticipate moderate travel delays, reduced speeds, and intermittent lane
shifts and closures between 6 a.m. and 6 p.m., Monday through Friday. Weekend work may take place
on occasion if needed. The project is expected to be complete by eariy-August 2022.
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For your safety, and the safety of those working in the area, please slow down and use extra caution
while driving through construction zones. Area residents and businesses should expect increased
noise, dust, and vibration associated with construction. Construction schedules are subject to change.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact the project team at 877-495-4240 or via email at
udotregionl @utah.gov.

Sign up for email updates by sending us an email with “US-91 Updates” in the subject line.
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